As the EPICC Project develops further, you will have access to the web
platform where you will find additional information about promoting health in
your congregation.

As we find more health program that might work for churches, your team will
also have access to the health information and resources on the website.

The Congregational Health and Education Network (CHEN) staff will
continue to be a resource and support for your church members.



